

The Preschool Pecklach



Dear Early Childhood Parents,

It's been a great week here in our preschool!

We celebrated Tu B'shvat and the culmination of our Brochos unit with a Tu B'shvat "round-robin!" Each class traveled through each of the EC classes and enjoyed different activities including: Brochos memory, minim match, minim shrinky-dink necklaces, fruit races, pin the fruit on the tree and a taste test of the shivas ha'minim with a graphic organizer to indicate which minim we enjoyed and which weren't "our taste." So much learning has gone on in the past few weeks. Our overall message of course is that everything we have is from Hashem and how in His infinite wisdom, He put everything into the earth that we need to survive. What a neis!! Making brochos has taken on new meaning, as we truly stop to think about what we're eating and where it truly came from! Thank you Hashem for filling our world with so many different and delicious foods! And thank you to our incredible EC Moros for giving our students such a rich experience. Not only did they implement the program, but they tweaked it for each grade level!! Wow!!

Parents— your kinderlach are your "peiros!" Tend to them, nourish them, cultivate their curiosity, respect them and treat them with great care!! They are a truly special gift! Have a wonderful Shabbos and a rejuvenating Winter break! Morah Basya Malka Levít:)





B'SHVAT EDITION





We are...



Learning about הר סיני



מרים is for מ"



Play-doh time!



Shabbos party!



Making our own ice cream for she'hakol!



נעשה ונשמע אמרו כאחד



קבלת התורה Learning about



Team work!



























ט"ר בע















































Family & Friends לעילוי נשמת Moshe ben Aaron Lipnitsky ז"ל

January 21st י"ט שבט The Zarkhin Family לעילוי נשמת Yosef ben Mendel Zarkhin ז"ל

ARTIST of the WEEK







Menucha Kibel N2

Chana Nussbaum T

Hadassah Friedman K2



Racheli Mezei K1



Aryeh Larkin N1